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Hello again.

The month of February was the beginning of the increase in properties 

coming to market.  Realestate.co.nz has reported an increase of 44% overall 

for the Auckland residential market.

The Howick market has witnessed the “March Madness” with more buyers 

entering the market, the impending changes for investors in the Brightline 

rules and also the biggest relief of all – the reduction in interest rates.

The Residential Sales Results for February 2024 showcased significant 

growth compared to the same period last year. Two-bedroom properties saw 

a remarkable increase in the average selling price, rising to $813,750 from 

$766,933. Similarly, three-bedroom properties showed positive results; 

although slightly lower than February 2023 - $998,979, compared  to 
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Have a great week.

$1,096,750 in February 2023; the difference being the number of sales. With decreased days on the market and an 

improvement in Rateable Value  from -10.78% to -3.08%, the market performance in February 2024 has been 

outstanding.

For those looking at re-financing, I have included on the following page the recent Mortgage Rates.  Don’t forget if you 
are looking to find out the value of your home, just give me a call.

DTS – Days to Sell
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